
Public Service Company 
of New Mexico 
Atvarado Square MS 0408 
Albuquerque, NM 87158 

ruff June 25,1998 

Certified Mail: 

Ed Haseley 
Sr. Staff Environmental Representative 
Burlington Resources - San Juan Division 
3535 East 30th Street 
Farmington, NM 87499-4289 

RE: Hampton 4M Site 
Request for Access to Monitoring Wells 

Dear Mr. Haseley: 

In order to get a more complete snapshot of subsurface conditions at the Hampton 4M site, PNM is 
requesting access to monitoring wells installed by Burlington for our upcoming July sampling event PNM 
proposes the following activities for July 1998 sampling at the Hampton 4M site. 

1. Survey the locations of Burlington wells MW-9 and MW-10 and the hydrocarbon seep at the 
northwest corner of the well pad such that accurate site cross-sections and groundwater contour maps 
can be developed. 

2. Measure free product and groundwater elevations for all wells in July 1998. 
3. Obtain groundwater quality and/or free product samples for all wells in July 1998. 

Representatives from Burlington are welcome to collect split samples and/or observe the proposed 
sampling activities. If you have any questions related to the proposed activities for the Hampton 4M site or 
other project-related activities, please contact me at 505.2412974. 

Maureen Gannon 
Project Manager 

cc: Roger Anderson, NMOCD 
Bill Olson, NMOCD 
Ingrid Deklau, Williams Field Services 
Colin Adams, PNM 
Denny Foust NMOCD - Aztec 

Sincerely, 

Yrr-


